
 
 
 
We would love your support for the BWA Christmas Fair next Friday, the 6th December.  
 

Wear your Christmas Jumper in exchange for a donation of  
• a bottle  
or 
• jolly jar  
Donations will be collected in the playground on the morning of the fair. If you 

wish to leave your donation with the office before this, please do.  
 
Some ideas for filling and decorating your jar …. 
 

              

 

               


